
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

Vacation Bible School is July 15-July 19 from 6:00pm-8:30pm. There 

is a sign up sheet located in the Narthex.  We are currently in need of 

a leader and a helper for Pre-K.  Helpers are also needed for            

Kindergarten and Rising 1st Grade. Thank you to everyone who has 

signed up!  We will be decorating next Sunday, July 14, for anyone who 

wants to stay after and set up the classrooms. 

 

GLOUCESTER WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY POTLUCK 

 

Come have lunch with us!  On July 24 at 12:00 noon, we will gather at  

Bellamy United Methodist Church to fellowship and eat.  You will have 

an opportunity to learn more about our Bible Study, which will resume 

on September 4.  You can also register at that time, if you’d like.  This 

will be a fun event you don’t want to miss so please join us!!  For more 

information, contact Sharon Warren or Sandy McElfresh. 

 

Dear Ladies, 
 

I have never been so surprised and moved by anything as I was 
on Sunday.  The “Grandmom-To-Be Shower” was amazing, and I 
never expected to be treated to such a wonderful day.  You 
made me feel so special that each of you came together to   
provide food, decorations, games, and presents in a way that 
has truly blessed my family and me.  Everyone did a fantastic 
job at keeping this a secret.  I had no idea that all this plan-
ning was going on.  I sincerely felt your love and I appreciate 
all of you for making this such a special day.   
 

Not only was all the food delicious, but all the presents you 
gave us are wonderful.  We are so excited to be welcoming a 
grandson into the family, and now he will have so many beauti-
ful items to use because of your generosity.  Thank you to         
everyone for contributing to the Pack and Play Crib.  It has a 
lot of great features that will be very helpful.  I know that 
every gift will be useful and will help make his visit to our 
house enjoyable and fun.   
 

Thank you for making this such a memorable event.  You are all 
so loving and caring, and we are so blessed to be a part of 
Gloucester Point Baptist Church. 
 

With love,   
Donna                                                                                                      

THANK YOU! 
  

Dear Church Family, 

 

I want to thank you for your cards, visits, phone calls, flowers and 

most of all your prayers during my recent illness and recovery.  

Thank you Bud for visits, Bible readings and prayers.  I want to 

thank Seth, my Deacon, for his visits, phone calls and prayers and 

all the Deacons for their many calls and prayers.  I am so blessed 

to have such a loving, caring church family.  You are all so special 

to me! 
 

God Bless you all, 

Rachel Wells 
 

P.S.  L.T. says thank you also! 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning 

of church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one 

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has     

begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 4 umbrellas, a pair of glasses in a brown case, and a 

pair of reading glasses in the lost and found basket in the office.  

If you are missing one of these items, please check to see if they 

are yours. 
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